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From: Lyn MiNer [mailto: kaleidoscope65©gmaiLcoml
Sent: Tuesday, January 25, 2011 2:29 PM
To: PUG
Subject: Night Lighting

Dear Meredith,

I’m writing to ask that PUC do what it can to make partial night lighting in NH be a viable,
affordable option for towns by reducing the high costs currently proposed by National Grid.
Thank you!

Thank you.
Lyn

Lyn Swett Miller
Chair, Sustainable Hanover Committee
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